
14 December 2021 

Reuben Anthony 
fyi-request-17849-e348dbe4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Anthony 

Re:  OIA Request – Procurement 

1. We refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) which was received by
Crown Infrastructure Partners Limited (CIP) on 6 December 2021. You requested:

…all information regarding who was awarded the contract to supply the Public Safety 
Network for New Zealand Emergency Services 

2. Your request is refused under section 9(2)(j) of the OIA, as the procurement for this programme
is still underway, and the release of any procurement information could prejudice ongoing
commercial negotiations.

3. CIP notes that in relation to the information it is withholding, you are entitled to make a complaint
to the Office of the Ombudsman under Section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of CIP’s decision
to withhold such information.

Yours sincerely 

Nick Manning 
GM Government & Industry Affairs 
Crown Infrastructure Partners 

Crown Infrastructure Partners Ltd 
L10 PwC Tower 188 Quay Street 

Auckland Central 
PO Box 105 321, Auckland 1143 

Telephone:  +64 9 912 1970 
info@crowninfrastructure.govt.nz 
www.crowninfrastructure.govt.nz 
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